Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

40C-8.031
Minimum Surface Water Levels and Flows and Groundwater Levels

The St. Johns River Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: April 10, 2025, 3:00 p.m.

PLACE: Microsoft TEAMS meeting Link: https://bit.ly/Prevatt_Initial_Comments

Microsoft TEAMS meeting ID: 210 408 621 168

TEAMS meeting Passcode: oW7Yx9GY

For people who cannot attend via TEAMS, the following call-in number information is provided:

Call in number: 1(386)256-1151 

Phone Conference ID: 679 979 583, then press #

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The St. Johns River Water Management District (District) will hold a public meeting as part of the peer review of the draft Lake Prevatt MFLs report. This is the second public meeting for this peer review, the purpose of which is for the reviewers to present their initial findings to the District. The purpose of establishing MFLs is to protect priority water bodies within the District from significant harm due to groundwater withdrawals. One or more members of the District’s Governing Board may attend this meeting.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: St. Johns River Water Management District, Attention: Andrew Sutherland, 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, Florida 32177, (386)329-4201 or asutherl@sjrwmd.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: District Clerk, (386)329-4127. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: St. Johns River Water Management District, Attention: Andrew Sutherland, 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, Florida 32177, (386)329-4201 or asutherl@sjrwmd.com.
